
MEMO 
To:  Faculty Senate 
From :  Joseph Farhat 
Date:  4/25/2018 
Re    :  The Board of Regents Research Award Committee 2018 Annual Report 

  

Dear Faculty Senators, 

  

The Board of Regents Research Award Committee reviewed three nominations for the Research 
Award.  All the nominees have been doing excellent research and we are very proud to have 
colleagues like them at CCSU. After careful consideration of each application, the committee 
made the following recommendation:  

  

The Board of Regents Research Award Committee recommend that Prof. Reza Ghodsi to be the 
recipient of the Board of Regents Research Award for 2018. 

  

The name of the nominee was submitted to the Provost office on December 12, 2017 

  

Best, 

Board of Regents Research Award Committee 

Joseph Farhat - Chair 

 


